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QUARTERLY NEWS LETTER 

Introduction 
 
This Village Hall News Letter is an 
opportunity for to the Committee to 
update you on what is happening 
in your Village Hall.   
 
Your Hall Committee Members 
are: 

 Claude Preira-Chairman 
(Parish Council) 

 Jenny Bullock - Secretary 

 Liz Sordy - Bookings Secretary 
and Vice Chairman 

 Helen Preira Treasurer 

 Chris Warren-Committee 
Member 

 Val Cottingham Committee 
Member 

 Monica Winters-Committee 
Member (WI representative)  

 Marion Hare - Committee 
Member 

 
Our Role 
Our role is to manage and 
maintain the Village Hall on   
behalf of the Foston Village 
community and although we are 
not here to run hall activities, we 
do organise seasonal events such 
as the Easter Fair, Summer Fete 
and Christmas Market.   
 
Last Years Summer Fete was a 
resounding success however 
sadly the same could not be said 
for our Easter Fair and attendance 
at the April AGM.  On reflection, I 
feel we the Committee can do 
better, by doing more via email 
and the new village website.  In 
addition to this, we will produce a 
new Quarterly News Letter (this 
being our first), where through the 
newsletter we can update you on 
past and future events.  We are 
keen for any feedback on how we 
can communicate better, or any 
other thoughts you might have in 
making the hall meet the needs of 
the Village. So feel free to email  
us at: 
claude_preira@yahoo.co.uk 

Weekly Events in the Village 
Hall: 
Church Coffee Morning (Monthly) 
Parent and Toddlers (Weekly) 
Rainbows (Tues) 
Circuit Training 
Brownies (Thurs) 
Wednesday Lunch (Monthly) 
Village Hall Pub Night (Monthly) 
Women's Institute  (Monthly) 
Yoga (Mon) 
Line Dancing (Weds) 
 

“Keep Fit Starts in June” 
 
If you need any further information 
please contact:  
 

Liz Sordy 01400 282065 
 
"There is something for everyone 
however we are always looking 

for new ideas and activities". 
 
Friends of the Village Hall 
We recognise that many of you 
lead busy lives and could not 
commit to serving on the Village 
Hall Committee.  We do however 
need your support at events, so 
why not sign up to becoming "a 
friend of the village hall".    Any 
help at events; regardless how 
small, would have a big effect. So 
if you would like to  register, 
please contact us on my email: 
claude_preira@yahoo.co.uk 
 

Foston Village  Fete 
& HM The Queen’s 

Birthday Celebration 
on 

25
th
 June  
at  

Foston Village Hall 
From 2pm – 5pm 

 
 The Fete will be opened 

by Samantha Smith from 
Community Lincs. 

 Summer Raffle Tickets 
are now on sale you’re 
your committee members.   

 
Prizes Include: 
 Round of Golf for 4 at the 

Belton Woods Course 

 Spa Day for 2 at Belton 
Woods 

 And many other prizes….. 
 

 The day will draw to a 
close with that fun but 
competitive event: 
 

“The Tug-of-War” 
 

Please support your  
Village Hall  

 
Dates for your Diary 

 

 6
th
  May  - Pub Night 

 18
th
 May - Wednesday Lunch 

 25
th
 June - Summer Fete & HM 

The Queen’s Birthday 
Celebration 

 3
rd

 June  - Pub Night 

 15
th
 June. - Wednesday Lunch 

 
Keep your eyes on the Village 

Notice Board for details 
 
What’s happening soon: 
 

 New Village Hall Website.  
Details to follow…. 
 

 Grant application and renovation 
of the Village Hall. If you are 
interested to know more please 
email Claude on: 
 
claude_preira@yahoo.co.uk 
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